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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 14th December 2012 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 

Year 5/6 Christmas Party 

 

 

Years 5 and 6 will be celebrating the end of term with a Christmas party on the afternoon of Friday 

21st December 2012. 

 

Children are invited to bring in a small party snack for themselves, they will have just eaten lunch 

and therefore do not need anything too substantial. Children should also bring party clothes to 

change into, school rules still apply however, so no strappy sandals, high heels, make-up or 

jewellery.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Perkins                   Mr Robertson                  Mrs Reynolds  

 


